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COVID-19 Drive-Thru, Pop-Up Testing Site Available in Canton 
 

 
 

Canton, Ohio – Canton City Public Health announced today a COVID-19 Drive-Thru Pop-Up Testing 

event will be held at the Stark County Fairgrounds this Wednesday, December 9 between the hours of 

9:30 AM – 3:30 PM.  This will be a drive-thru clinic only. There is no cost and the clinic is open to all 

with no appointment or health care provider referral needed. 

 

“We are proud to be able to provide this service to the people of Canton and Stark County.” stated Jim 

Adams, Health Commission for Canton City Public Health. “An event of this kind is no small 

undertaking and could not happen without the support of numerous partners. We would like to thank 

Mayor Bernabei and our City Service Directors, Canton City Police and Fire Departments, Access 

Health Stark County, the Stark County Fairgrounds, Ohio Department of Health, Ohio Department of 

Aging, LabCorp and the Ohio National Guard for investing their time and efforts to make this testing 

event possible.” 

 

Participants should bring their driver’s license or other state I.D. card for registration. “We ask those 

coming to the event to be patient and allow time to get through the clinic. We expect it will be a very 

busy day.” added Adams. 
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